
  

  

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 4 
Kindergarten Orientation 

9:30a.m & 1:00p.m 
NO CLASSES FOR 

KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS 
June 4 

Pre – K Applications Due 
June 5 

Grade 2 Track & Field 
Pizza Hot Lunch Gr. 2’s 

June 6   
Grade 3 Track & Field 

Pizza Hot Lunch Gr. 3’s & KA 
June 7 

Grade 4 Track & Field 
Pizza Hot Lunch Gr. 4’s & KB 

June 8   
Grade 1 Track & Field 

Pizza Hot Lunch Gr. 1’s 
June 22 

Family Picnic at NOON 
June 22 

FUN in the SUN Spirit Day! 

June 27 
Last Day of Classes 

Learning Summaries go home 
Sept. 4 

2018 – 2019  
School year begins 

 

 

Dear Warman Elementary Families, 

Where has the year gone? Suddenly it is June and we find ourselves preparing for the end 
of this school year. This year has been full of students discovering, exploring, 
understanding, and working hard with their learning. Even though we are near the end of 
the school year, the learning continues. In May, students of Warman Elementary 
entertained the community at our annual Fine Arts evening, a Bike Rodeo was held at the 
Fire Department, several class field trips occurred and 3Bond and 3Cox presented at an 
assembly. We also witnessed many colourful and vibrant outfits on our Rainbow Spirit 
Day! 

 June will be an event-filled month as we take advantage of the warmer weather and host 
Track and Field days. Grade 5 and 6 students from Warman Community Middle School will 
help run events at the upcoming Track and Field days. Parents and family members are 
welcome to come out and cheer on their children. We will not have a concession this year 
so please bring any supplies and seating you will need for the day. We will coincide our 
June Pizza Hot Lunch with each class’ particular Track and Field Day.  

Our final Spirit Day will be on June 22nd. We encourage everyone to dress their very 
‘Beachy’ best and enjoy some Fun in the Sun! It just so happens to fall on our Family Picnic 
day so we’d love to see families participate as well. Bring on the giant sunglasses and big 
straw hats – oh and don’t forget the sunscreen  . Weather permitting, students will eat 
outdoors with parents. Please bring or send lunch to school with your child if they are not 
having the pizza hot lunch. If weather does not cooperate, we will eat inside. While you 
are here, please take a moment to check the Lost and Found tables to see if any of your 
children’s belongings are there. 

This month will consist of many class field trips, trips to the spray park and year-end 
activities. It is a great opportunity for classes to celebrate all the learning and experiences 
that they have shared. 

A year filled with countless creative and varied learning experiences that students have 
been afforded this year comes from the efforts and energy of our dedicated staff. We 
would like to acknowledge and thank the Warman Elementary Staff for their investment 
in your child’s learning growth! As well, a sincere thank you to our Bus Drivers for seeing 
students safely transported to and from our school throughout the school year. And, to 
our custodians, thank you for your care with helping keep our school clean and safe for 
student learning! We would also like to thank you, parents and guardians, for your 
support and partnership with the school as we work together to help your children learn 
and grow. 

To all we wish you a safe and fun summer and look forward to seeing you in the 
2018/2019 school year. 

Your administrative team, 
Orlando Pauls 
Kristen Mathison 
 

 P.O. Box 510                           403 4th Street West, Warman, Sk.  S0K 4S0                          Phone (306) 933-2066 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to 1 Niedermaier, a classroom full of hard working students. We 
started our year off as a class worried to try new things, but now are 
reading, writing and sharing their own opinions.  I am proud of how much 
this group has grown.  
We are getting into our Fairy Tale unit. We are learning how stories have a 
beginning, middle and end. We are finding out that each story has a lesson 
learned in the end and how the same story can be told in different 
ways.  We are working on our own Fairy Tales with our recycling buddies in 
4 Mulligan. 
June will be a very busy month. We have track and field, Father’s Day and a 
trip to the spray park. We are also learning adding and subtracting to 20, 
objects and materials in Science and our past in Social Studies.   
I have enjoyed my year with this group and look forward to finishing off the 
year strong. 
Mr. T. Niedermaier  
 

 

LEARNING SUMMARIES 

The year-end Learning Summaries will be handed out to students on Wednesday, June 
27 which is the last day of classes.  If a student is absent on that day parents/guardian 
are welcome to come and pick up report cards until Friday noon.  After this time, any 
remaining reports cards will be mailed out and no longer available at the school for 
pickup.  If a student is not in attendance on the Wednesday and nobody is able to pick 
the report card up at the office you will have to wait to receive it in the mail as 
teachers will not be handing them out earlier. 
 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   
School enrolment:  We are proud of the strong school culture and the learning communities that 
have been developed at both Warman Elementary School and Traditions Elementary School over 
this school year. Our elementary schools in Warman benefit from balanced and stable student 
enrolments. Please note that moving your child from one elementary school in Warman to the 
other requires the approval of our Learning Superintendent, Mr. Kim Beaulieu (306-683-2840). A 
request of this nature will be considered if there are special circumstances. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy June! The students in 2LW continue to grow and 
learn more everyday! We are a respectful and caring group 
and have really enjoyed our year together.  Some highlights 
of our year include the grade 2 Christmas concert (Madison, 
Riley, Haedyn), going on field trips (Tori, Gus), our teachers 
(Patience, Kevin, Sophia), gym games and crafts (Eric, Sedric, 
Brynn), math (Riley, William), and the new friends we 
made. (Bria) 

We are really proud of our animal research project (Kevin, 
Sophia, Gus), the poems we wrote (Kevin, Suri, Haedyn), 
and our mental math skills (Gaige, Madison, Sedric) 

Our summer plans include going camping, playing outside 
with friends, swimming at the lake, travelling to BC and 
Vietnam, going to gymnastic camps, and spending time with 
grandparents. 

As we look to grade 3 we are excited to meet new friends 
and teachers (Bria, Kevin, Tori, Gus), go on field trips 
(Haedyn, Bria), and learn harder math (Tori). 

We hope everyone has a wonderful summer! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                

                   
 

Pre-Kindergarten program at 
Warman Elementary 

 
The Pre-Kindergarten program in 

Warman will be relocating to Warman 
Elementary School from Traditions 
Elementary School for the 2018/19 

school year.  
 

Children born in 2014 or 2015 may 
participate in this specialized program, 
which has 32 spaces. Acceptance into 
the program is based on a wide range 

of criteria. The Pre-Kindergarten 
program provides students with 

appropriate developmental 
opportunities and supports at an early 

age, focusing on active, experiential 
learning through play. 

 
Dates To Remember 

 
May 30th:   Parent Information Night  
                               @6p.m  
 
June 4th:     Deadline for applications 
 
June 28th:   Applicants will be contacted   
                          regarding acceptance 

 
Applications are available at the 

office. 
  
 

  
 

 
 

 



RAINBOW SPIRT DAY 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

*For the safety of everyone please make sure students and 
adults are crossing at the marked crosswalks. 

 *Drivers please take extra caution when driving in front of 
the school and be aware that things will slow down during 
the beginning and end of school times. 

*We ask that all parents obey the parking and drop off signs 
at the front of the school and in our drop off lane. The 
bylaw officer will be issuing tickets for those continuing to 
park in non-parking areas and stopping in bus lanes during 
marked hours. 
 
 

 

SPIRIT DAY  

JUNE 22 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 ~ sun 
hat 

Family Picnic 

June 22 @ 12:00 

 
Parents / Guardians, siblings, 
family members are invited to 
join their student at W.E.S for 
a picnic style lunch outside on 
the school grounds (weather 

permitting).  

*If the weather does not cooperate 
everyone is invited to find a space inside. 

~ flip        
flops ~ sun   

hats 

~ board  
shorts 

~ beach  
   hair 

~ sun   
glasses 

 

All un-used milk cards 
can be sent back to 
school with your child 
in the fall and used for 
the new school year.    

 

Please stop by our lost 
and found and re-claim 
your child’s belongings. 
Lost items such as 
jewelry, car keys, bike 
locks, eye glasses etc. 
are located in the 
office.  



Warman Elementary School would like to acknowledge and 
congratulate the following Teachers on their retirement. We're 

really going to miss you! Hope you'll enjoy every minute of 
your retirement. Best wishes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Rose Hamilton 

 

 

Thank You to the Warman Community of 
Parents, Children and Colleagues for your 
love and support in my years at Warman 
Elementary School. I will miss being 
actively involved in Education and Learning 
through Play in a School setting. I plan to 
continue to Learn and Play in retirement.  
Love, 
Jo Barber  

 
 

Jo Barber 

 

“Thank you for sharing your children with me. Thank you for taking an 
interest in what he/she is doing. Thank you for  having cared about your 
child enough to let them fail from time to time, but being there to pick them 
up, brush them off, and help them grow from the experience. Thank you for 
investing time in your child. It is the most valuable gift you give them. Thank 
you for having helped them realize that the choices they made 
were their choices and the consequences, good or bad, were theirs to own. 
Thank you for letting me be a part of the ‘village’ that got to help raise your 
child. Thank you for trusting me with your most prized possessions. Thank 
you for the many years of learning together, laughter, endless questions, 
sharing and spontaneous hugs. I have been truly blessed to teach and 
learn with so many amazing children and colleagues. How lucky I am to 
have had something that makes retiring from it feel so difficult. “A teacher is 
not what we do it is who we are.” 

 

 



 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to 
walk beside your child as a part of their learning journey.  It has been 
a privilege to work with so many students, their parents and staff 
during my time at WES.  I am retiring with mixed emotions- excited at 
the prospect of where new roads will lead, but fondly remembering 
where I have been.  

~ Chris MacDonald 

 

Chris MacDonald 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Linda Sawatzky 
Wow! It's hard to believe that the time has come to say, "Good Bye".  I 
began my teaching career at Lord Asquith School teaching grade 3.  After 20 
years in Asquith where I also taught Kindergarten, I moved to Pike Lake 
School.  3 years later, I began teaching grade 2 at Warman Elementary and I 
have been here for the last 10 years.  It has been a hugely rewarding career 
as I have had the opportunity to spend a lot of time with so many amazing 
little people.   I will absolutely miss the many hugs, special drawings and 
funny stories.  I would also like to say "Thank you" to the wonderful and 
supportive parents that I have had a chance to partner with in their 
children's learning.  I have always felt so honored that parents are willing to 
share their little treasures with me.  Finally, the staff at Warman Elementary 
is incredible and I have been extremely blessed to work alongside such 
dedicated teachers, administrators and educational associates.  It is with 
mixed feelings that I transition to a new chapter in life.  The call of travelling 
with my husband and spending more time with grandchildren just can't be 
ignored but the memories of a career filled with joy of learning and the 
laughter of children will never be forgotten.  

 

 

 


